
 

 

Our Ref: GAS/HHU/Promupdate 

 
24th June 2025 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 

Year 11 Prom – Thursday 10th July 2025 

We are delighted to announce that prom tickets are now available for collection from the Main 
Reception at Huxlow Academy. Tickets will be provided in named envelopes. 

Important: 
Only students who have paid in full will have their tickets ready for collection. If you have an outstanding 
balance, you will be contacted separately when your ticket becomes available. 

As we look forward to this special occasion, we’d like to share some important details and reminders to 
ensure a smooth and enjoyable evening for everyone: 

• Arrival: Doors open at 7.30pm, please do not arrive before this time. There will be photo 
opportunities available to capture the elegance and excitement of the night.  Photos can be 
purchased after the event, with or without mounts. 
 

• Evening Plans: The event will include a buffet meal and entertainment featuring a DJ and disco. 
The prom will conclude promptly at 11.30pm. Please let us know of any dietary requirements 
here: Dietary Requirements  
 

• Transport: Parents and carers are responsible for arranging transport to and from the venue. 
Please note that access for large vehicles and limousines is limited. If your child will be arriving 
by limousine, please email me at g.ashcroft@huxlow.northants.sch.uk  in advance to ensure 
smooth access to the venue. 
 

• Dress Code: A formal dress code applies to all students attending the prom. 
 

• Drinks Policy: Only soft drinks will be served throughout the evening. Strictly no alcohol, 
vaping, or smoking is permitted. Students arriving under the influence will not be allowed 
entry. 
 

• Ticket Reminder: Tickets must be brought to the event for admission. 

For the safety and wellbeing of all attendees, students must sign in on arrival and sign out before 
leaving. This procedure aligns with our school’s Safeguarding and Child Protection Policy, ensuring 
accurate attendance records at all school events. It helps us maintain a secure environment and respond 
quickly if needed. Therefore, children must be collected by a responsible adult, therefore please could 
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the below travel home form be completed. Please reinforce this with your child ahead of the event, and 
kindly use the link below to inform us how your child will be travelling home: 

Travel Home Confirmation Form 

We are truly excited to celebrate the end of Year 11 with the Class of 2025! Should you have any 
questions or require financial assistance, please feel free to contact me directly at 
g.ashcroft@huxlow.northants.sch.uk  

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss G Ashcroft  
Head of Year 11 
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